
	
	

September	Newsletter 	
	
	

Welcome	back	to	all	of	our	returning	dance	families!		We	would	like	to	extend	a	warm	welcome	
to	our	new	dance	families	joining	us	this	year!		We	would	also	like	to	welcome	2	wonderful	new	
teachers	to	our	staff-	Miss	Allison	Schneider	Tarriff		and	Miss	Paige	Matzerath.		Miss	Allison	has	
been	teaching	dance	for	over	20	years	and	has	a	BA	in	Dance	from	DeSales	University.		She	is	a	

mom	to	3	children.		Miss	Paige	is	graduating	this	May	with	her	BA	in	Dance	from	DeSales	
University.		She	has	been	teaching	dance	for	5	years	and	is	a	member	of	the	Lady	Hoofers	

professional	tap	company	based	in	Philadelphia.	
	

		This	summer	the	studio	underwent	some	renovations!		All	the	rooms	and	doors	were	freshly	
painted.		The	lobby	now	has	new	flooring.		Please	help	to	keep	our	studios	and	lobby	nice	and	

clean	for	everyone	to	enjoyJ	
	
	

Shoe	orders	that	were	placed	prior	to	last	week	are	ready	for	pick	up!		Please	see	a	teacher	for	
your	order.	

	
	

Parking-	Many	nights	our	parking	lot	fills	up	very	quickly.		Please	park	on	Beverly	Drive	if	you	
can’t	find	a	spot	in	our	parking	lot.			You	may	also	park	in	front	of	the	side	garage	doors	(on	the	
Hess	Windows	side)	after	5	pm.		Please	drive	slowly	through	the	lot	as	we	have	lots	of	kids	

coming	in	and	out	of	the	studio.	
	
	

Tuition-	Tuition	payments	are	due	the	first	class	of	each	month.		Checks	and	cash	payments	can	
be	dropped	in	the	gray	tuition	box	in	the	lobby.		Credit	card	payments	will	all	be	added	a	$3	

processing	fee.		Payments	received	after	the	15th	of	the	month	will	be	charged	a	$10	late	fee.		If	
you	don’t	know	your	tuition	amount,	please	see	Miss	Shannon.	

	
	

Many	parents	ask	about	dropping	off	kids	for	class.		Parents	are	not	required	to	stay	during	
your	child’s	classes	(unless	they	need	help	in	the	bathroom).		You	may	drop	off	and	pick	up.	

	
	

Thank	you	for	joining	us	for	Season	7!		We	are	excited	for	another	awesome	year	of	DANCE!	
	


